Faculty of Pharmacy

07" August, 2023

NOTICE

STUDENTS SEEKING ADMISSION TO M.PHARM.-I, 2023-24

Dr. APJ Abdul Kalam Technical University has notified that candidates seeking admission to
M.Pharm.-I, 2023-24 should report directly to the institute of their choice (Letter No.-
AKTU/UPTAC-2023/19741 dated 04 August 2023). However, no last date of admissions has

been provided. As per the notice, the advertisement for the same has been placed in the

newspaper on 06/08/2023.

In view of the above, the GPAT qualified/CUET qualified candidates shall be offered
admission to M.Pharm.-I., 2023-24 on ‘FIRST COME FIRST SERVE’ basis, irrespective of

rank, till 14/08/2023. Any vacant seats after the said date shall be offered directly to candidates

on the basis of percentage of B.Pharm.
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